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2nd December 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Year 4 Tye Die Activity 

 
As part of their topic work this half term, Year 4 will be looking at natural dyes and tie dying as their art 
work.   

To support this, we are asking that the children bring in a plain white t-shirt to dye.  T-shirts should be 
brought into school by Friday 9th December.  Please ensure they are named.   
 
Any children who do not bring a t-shirt will be able to practise their tie dying on a small plain piece of 
fabric, that we will provide.  Please speak to me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Wilson 

 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


